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BY EMAIL 

May 4, 2022 

Kent Elson 
Elson Advocacy 
1062 College St. 
Toronto, ON M6H 1A9 
Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 

Saba Zadeh 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
opgregaffairs@opg.com 
saba.zadeh@opg.com  

Dear Mr. Elson and Ms. Zadeh:  

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) Clean Energy Credits 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of the letter sent by Mr. Elson 
on behalf of Environmental Defence dated May 2, 2022, which was copied to OPG and 
all parties to the most recent OPG payment amounts proceeding. The letter requests 
that the OEB “re-open or institute a new proceeding to consider issues relating to 
Ontario Power Generation’s ongoing sales of clean energy credits arising from its OEB-
rate-regulated assets.”  

The OEB is currently considering Mr. Elson’s letter. If OPG wishes to respond to that 
letter it should do so by May 6, 2022.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All parties to EB-2020-0290 
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